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PROJECT LOCATION 

 

The project is located in six Mecklenburg County Acquisition Project Areas: Andrill (11 

parcels), Wellingford (17 parcels), Roslyn (13 parcels), Belmont (15 parcels), Whitehurst (10 

parcels), and Westfield (50 parcels). (See Attached Map) 

 

 

PROJECT PROPOSAL 

 

This proposed project calls for the purchase of 116 parcels in flood prone areas and the 

demolition or removal of any improvements from the parcels using federal (Federal Emergency 

Management Administration Funds), state (a grant), and local funding as part of the Flood 

Hazard Mitigation Program.  

 

 

PROJECT JUSTIFICATION 

 

The Flood Hazard Mitigation Program will eliminate structures located in the flood plain. The 

program is voluntary. No person will be forced to sell his/her property. Once the property is 

purchased, it will then become greenway land and remain undeveloped.   

 

 

PROJECT IMPACT 

 

The purchase of these properties will eliminate the possibility of the subject properties ever being 

developed. The properties will become greenways or open space in the flood plain. The purpose 

of the Flood Hazard Mitigation Program is to protect land within the floodway from storm water 

or flooding related damages. 

 

 

 RELATIONSHIP TO OTHER PUBLIC AND PRIVATE PROJECTS 

 

This project will provide open space in the flood plains. 

 

 

PROJECT COST 

 

Project will pay fair market value for the 116 parcels of property. 

 













STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff recommends approval of the purchase of the 116 parcels of land for the purpose of flood 

mitigation. 

 

PLANNING COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 

 

At the March 21, 2000 meeting, the Planning Committee unanimously approved Mandatory 

Referral No. 00-14  for the purchase of 116 pracels under the Flood Hazard Mitigation Program.  
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